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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone

“This week, we want to begin by saying thank you to Dr. Chuck Ledbetter, Superintendent of Pike Road Schools. He has announced
he has accepted a new opportunity in Pelham, and we wish him great success. He has done a superb job for our school system in
Pike Road.

We are excited to invite you to get engaged this year in the Town of Pike Road! Our ENHANCE initiative quality of life programs are
made possible by volunteers and participants from across Town who share their interests and talents in everything from art to
agriculture, exercise, and entrepreneurship. Do you have an interest you would like to explore or a skill to share? Let us know by
calling 334.272.9883 or emailing info@pikeroad.us.

We encourage you to highlight the following activities on your calendar! The Pike Road Arts Council’s first show of the year opens
this weekend. Stop by the Arts Center, located under the water tower on Wallahatchie Road, to check it out. Then, share a kind
word with local veterans through the Valentines for Veterans Card Drive. Visit us online at www.pikeroad.us for details on these
events and more.

We want to stay connected! Be sure to find us on social media (Facebook, Instagram & Twitter — just search @townofpikeroad). We
also have a monthly radio show that visits local businesses and locations across Town. Stop by or tune in on Jan. 31 when we
broadcast live from Bandaloop Yoga in the Shops at Pike Road!

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.

Thank you and God Bless.”


http://bit.ly/2onywJO
http://bit.ly/2onywJO
mailto:info@pikeroad.us
http://www.pikeroad.us/

